
Valentine Boxes 

On Friday, February 14th we will be having a Valentine party 

and card exchange.   Please decorate a box or bag with your child 

to collect their cards.  You can decorate it however you’d like, just 

be sure to leave a good size opening for cards and treats to be put 

in and taken out. Your child will also need to bring Valentines for 

everyone in our class. We have 20 students.  Please make sure to 

have your child write their name on the “from” line. They do not 

need to put individual names on the cards, but if they’d like to, see 

the list below. Please contact me if you’d like for your child to 

decorate a bag at school, or if your child needs Valentine cards.   

 
 Please have your box or bag to school by Friday, February 14. 

o Reagan 

o Serenity 

o Isabella  

o K’Loni  

o Jolene  

o Avery  

o Donovan  

o Noah 

o Charley 

o Jaxon 

o Miah 

o Charlotte 

o Michael 

o James R. 

o Paislee 

o James S. 

o Ben 

o Brooklyn 

o Legacy 

o Hollis 


